
 

1—Changes to Place of Service Codes - March   

Provider Notice 

Subject:  Upcoming Changes to Telehealth Place of Service Codes  

We are emailing you to inform you there is an upcoming change to telehealth place of service codes, so 
you may begin to prepare for the change.  Once we know the effective date for claim submission we 
will follow up with another email.  This change was set by Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services 
(CMS).   
 
Upcoming Changes: 
Place of service 10-Use this code when the service is provided in the member’s home 
Place of service 02-Use this code when the service is not provided in the member’s home 
 
Please reach out to your Network Management Specialists (NMS) with any questions or concerns. Your 
NMS is available for support.  
 
Thank you for all you do in supporting the members of CSoC.  
 
Magellan of Louisiana 
 

https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Coding/place-of-service-codes/Place_of_Service_Code_Set
https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Coding/place-of-service-codes/Place_of_Service_Code_Set
https://www.magellanoflouisiana.com/for-providers/provider-toolkit/network-management-specialists-csoc-regional-contacts/

